
 

Dear Parents and Campers, 
 

Registration begins at 4:30 – 5:30 pm on the Sunday that your camp starts. Pick up is on the 
following Sunday between 8:00 – 9:00 am. We accept Visa, MasterCard, Money Orders or Cash 
at registration (sorry no personal cheques). If you have any questions, please call 778.769.5890 
Monday – Thursday or our Camp Office number (May – August) at 1.604.869.5386. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Campers, 
 

             

 

THINGS TO BRING 
 

 Everyday Clothes 
 Casual Clothes 
 Socks & shoes  
 Underwear 
 PJ’s 
 Modest Swimsuit (t-shirt over 2 piece) 

 Face Masks 
 Water Bottle(s) 

 Hand Sanitizer 
 Rain Gear and Boots 
 Warm Jacket 
 Sleeping Bag or Bedding and Pillow 

 Towel and Washcloth 
 Soap, Shampoo, Comb/Brush 
 Toothbrush and Toothpaste 
 Bug Repellent (Available at the store) 
 Bible 
 Pen and Notebook 
 Long Pants/sturdy shoes w/heals for horses 
 Flashlight (available for purchase at the store) 
**  Do NOT bring: Phones, Electronics, Jewelry, 

Fireworks, Knives (Weapons), Alcohol, 
Cigarettes, drugs etc. 

 

Camp Hope is located 160 km east of Vancouver, BC on Hwy 7 approximately 11 km west of the town of Hope (61855 Lougheed Hwy, 
Hope BC) 
 
From Vancouver: Follow signs to Hwy 1 East to Hope. After you pass through Chilliwack, take Exit 135 to Bridal Falls/Harrison Hot 
Springs. Exit to the right off Hwy 1 and another quick right. Follow Hwy 9 for about 8 km to Hwy 7. Follow Hwy 7 for about 26 km past 
Agassiz following signs to Hope. About 8 km before Hope is a red and white overhead pipeline. 1.5 km before the pipeline, on the left-hand 
side, is Mountain View Summer Camp (Camp Hope) entry. Camp is about .8 km in from hwy 7. 
 
Traveling West on Trans Canada Hwy 1: Exit right onto Hwy 7 at exit marked Harrison/Agassiz, just before entering Hope. Six and one 
half km west on Hwy 7 is a red and white overhead pipeline. One km past the pipeline take the first entry on the right marked “Camp 
Hope”. 
 
Traveling from Hwy 5 (Coquihalla) or Hwy 3: Take exit 170. At the stop sign turn left onto the Old Hope-Princeton Hwy. Proceed for 2 
blocks to the traffic light. Turn right onto Hwy 1. Shortly after crossing the Fraser River Bridge take the exit to Hwy 7 West (to Agassiz). 
Proceed 8 km west. (which will be 1.5 km past the red and white overhead pipeline). Sign to Camp Hope is approximately 1 km beyond the 
pipeline on the right hand side. 

 

MEDICATIONS 
 

➢ ALL medications must be in their original 

prescription bottles or containers. 

➢ Vitamins and Supplements must be in 

their original bottles or containers. 

➢ Any medications or tablets received in 

baggies will not be accepted. 

➢ ALL medications must be given to the 

Camp Nurse at registration. 

➢ Medications in bottles or containers will 

be returned. 
 

REMINDER: Health Card # 
 

If you have not provided a Provincial Health/Care 

Card number, or other Health Insurance (outside 

of Canada) information, we will require that 

information at registration. The date of the last 

Tetanus shot is also required. Call us prior to 

registration at 778.769.5890 (Monday – 

Thursday).  

Note: A Tetanus Shot is required except for 

medical or religious reasons. A letter of 

explanation will be needed at registration.  

• The Provincial Health Card # if  provided 

on the day your camp begins may NOT 

appear on your account for future camps. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ON THE OTHER SIDE 



 

 
Thank you for your application to Mountain View Summer Camp!! In addition to the information and 
instructions on the other side of this letter, here are a few more details you need you to be aware of: 
 

✓ Registering and early payment help keep our costs down and we are pleased to pass on some savings 
to you when the following deadlines are met: $150 Discount – March 31, 2022; $100 Discount – May 
31, 2022. After May 31, the full price is applicable at $556.50 (includes registration fee and gst).  

✓ Mountain View Summer Camp is not online for payments. Please call our office at 778.769.5890 to 
make your Visa or Master Card Payment only. We cannot process Debit/Visa’s over the phone. Cash 
and debit payments are accepted in office: 1626 McCallum Road, Abbotsford, BC. Office hours: 
Monday – Thursday 9:00 am – 5:00 pm. 

✓ On the day your camp begins, all accounts must be paid in full (note: discount(s) may be removed on 
balances not paid by coupon deadlines). We accept: Cash, Visa or Master Card at registration – CC 
payments will be processed as soon as possible the following week as there is no Credit Card machine 
at Camp. 

✓ There is a $50.00 late payment fee on accounts not paid in full on registration day. If your church is 
paying the camp fee, they can send a cheque to Mountain View Summer Camp. (A cheque from your 
church is accepted) 

✓ Dietary Disclaimer: MVSC provides a healthy balanced menu. Wheat free, gluten free and dairy free 
diets are NOT provided. The kitchen does not guarantee a peanut free environment. Please contact 
the camp office at 1.604.869.5386 from June 15 – August 10 only or email sgibbons@bcadventist.ca at 
least one week prior to your camp start date if you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
menu.  

✓ You can send your child a care package, please see instructions below. Please be sure it arrives no 
later than Thursday of their camp week, your child’s name is written clearly on the outside of the 
package. Or leave package(s) with the staff at registration, with instructions on what day it is to be 
given to your child. 

✓ TETANUS Shots: We must know when the last Tetanus Shot was given. Shots prior to 2012 need to 
be updated. If you are exempt for medical reasons please provide a letter from your doctor, or a letter 
from a parent for religious reasons. 

 

Thank you for entrusting your child to our care. We look forward to seeing you at camp this summer. 
 

Please call me if you have any questions or concerns at 778.769.5890 or email sgibbons@bcadventist.ca    

 

 

Shelley L. Gibbons 
Mail your camper a package to:  
Mountain View Summer Camp 
(Your Child’s name) 
Box 369 
Hope, BC V0X 1L0 

To send your camper a message 
please use the MVSC messaging 
option. You will need your user 
name and password. www.mvsc.ca.  
 

  

     Be sure your  
     Package arrives 
     No later than 
      Friday’s mail. 
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